
  

Wednesday 24th May 2023  
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  

Transition Day for Sept 2023 Cohort  

  

Congratulations on securing a place for your child at Connaught Junior School! We are very much looking forward 
to our new pupils joining us in September 2023.   
  

As part of the transition process, we would like to invite your child to join us for a Transition Day on Tuesday 27th 
June.  
 
Bagshot Infant School pupils: Bagshot staff have kindly offered to walk the children to Connaught for 9.30am. At the 
end of the day, the staff will walk the children back to school where you can collect them at the usual time. 
 
Pupils from our other feeder schools: On the day, please arrive at Connaught by 9:30am and proceed through the 
front entrance into the school hall. Here you will be greeted by staff to sign in your child and you can then say your 
goodbyes. At the end of the day, your child should be collected from the school hall at 2:30pm. 
 
Your child should wear their normal infant school uniform.  They should bring with them a morning snack, a water 
bottle and a packed lunch (tree nut/peanut free, please!).   
 

During the day they will meet their new teacher and classmates, spend time in their new classroom, and meet the 
upper-school mentors who will support them next year when they start in Year 3. For their comfort, a designated 
area will be set aside for the use of the Year 2 children during playtime.  
  

That same evening, parents and carers are invited to meet the Senior Leadership Team and Year 3 staff at a 
welcome evening which will be held in the school hall, beginning at 7pm. This is for parents/carers only so please 
make alternative arrangements for child care. Our uniform suppliers, Valentino, will be on site to show-case the 
school uniform and share information about how to make online orders. Following their transition day at 
Connaught, you will know the house that your child is in and will be able to buy the appropriate coloured tie and 
PE t-shirt.   
  

We know that your child is going to be incredibly happy at Connaught Junior School and look forward to meeting 
them properly on 27th June. In the meantime, Miss Blight (Head of Year 3) and Mrs Littlewood (Inclusion Leader) 
will continue to arrange visits to the infant schools and handover meetings with class teachers to make sure the 
transition process goes as smoothly as possible for your children.   
  

If you have any questions or concerns, please phone the school office and our office staff will be happy to help. We 
also have information on our school website for the new September 2023 parents and carers. Please note, this will 
continue to be updated over the course of the summer term.  
  

Yours sincerely  
  

 

S. McGann  
Headteacher   

Headteacher: Miss S McGann             Deputy Headteacher: Mrs K Saunders  

The Alliance-Multi-Academy Trust is a charitable company Limited by Guarantee registered in England  

Registered number: 0856427 Registered Office: c/o Windlesham Village Infant School, School Road, Windlesham, 
Surrey, GU20 6PB  

Connaught Junior School, as part of TAMAT, is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children. 

https://www.connaughtjuniorschool.co.uk/page/?title=Year+3+Transition&pid=108

